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St. John Vianney School

940 Keolu Dr.

Kailua, HI 96734

sjvkailua@hawaii.rr.com
808-261-4651

SSAT REVIEW CLASS

GRADES 6-8
Dear Parents,

Hawaii private schools will soon begin administering the SSAT, which many use as their entrance exam.  To ensure placement in the school of their choice, it is important that students score as well as possible.

It is essential that our children be prepared to the best of their ability.  There are courses held by different tutoring services that aid students in the preparation process.  These courses can run as high as $25.00 an hour.

The program we offer is well established.  It is a sixteen-hour course of small group instruction and geared to students currently in grades 6, 7 and 8.  The results have been positive.  We have found that not only does the course aid in preparing for the high school entrance exam, but the study habits and skills formed in class preparation transfer positively to the regular classroom situation.

The SSAT Review class will be held in the sixth and seventh grade classrooms at St. John Vianney School in Kailua.  The sessions will be held on eight Saturdays beginning October 14, 2017 and ending December 9, 2017.  The class will run from 8:00-10:00AM each Saturday. 

All books and materials, pre and post testing, small group instruction and individualized attention in areas of difficulty will be covered in the total fee of $150.00. Class space is limited.  Please return the completed form and tuition payment to our school office.  Registration is on a first-come, first-served basis. There will be no refunds after the first class has been held.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tammy Kaneaiakala, Tammy Lave or the school office at 261-4651.  We look forward to working with your child.

===============================================================

Yes, I would like to enroll my child.

Name:__________________________________________________Phone:_______________________

Address:________________________________________________School:_______________________

Age of Student:_________Grade:____________

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  St. John Vianney School

SSAT TEST DATES: Oct. 14, Nov. 11, Dec. 9, Jan. 6, Feb. 3, Mar. 3, April 21

St. John Vianney is not an SSAT Test site. SSAT Tests are administered by the private high schools. Please contact the school of your choice for more information regarding the location and time of their testing.


